

Jumbles Sailing Club

Website: www.jumblesail.co.uk Email: Info@jumblesail.co.uk

Richard Davies
71 Radcliffe Road
Bury
BL9 9JZ
Tel. 0161 764 1535
Email rcd.uk@talktalk.net

Date 11 January 2019

Mr Chad Northcott
ELMC Grant Making Committee
Hewlett Court
Newcombe Road
Holcombe Brook
Bury
BL0 9XJ

Dear Mr Northcott

On behalf of the Commodore and Committee at Jumbles Sailing Club I would like to thank your Charity for the donation of £1000 received by Alan Bird and Brian Hoy on the 10^{th} Jan 2019.

This will be used towards the purchase of a much needed new Jetty.

It will enable the club to provide a safe and stable platform for getting out on the water and put to particularly good use on our Royal Yachting Association Training/Sailability days and local Cub Scout, Bolton Sea Cadet sailing events.

The club is due to hold its annual Open Day on the 27 April 2019 and we would warmly welcome your members, friends and families along to view our facilities and have a taster sail with an experienced sailor or Instructor.

Yours Sincerely

Richard Davies

Hon. Sec. Jumbles SC

RECEIVED 14 JAN 2019